
           

 Announcements January 6, 2015 

 

The Gay Straight Alliance would like to thank all the 

CNHS staff and students who contributed to our Christmas gifts for 

teens’ shoebox campaign. We were able to put together about 25 gift 

bags/boxes and distributed them to teens in our school community. 

Well done everyone! 

The regular weekly meeting of the Gay Straight Alliance will be on 

Wednesday at noon hour in Ms. Hawketts' room. Was one of your New 

Year's Resolutions to make the world a better place? Well, the GSA 

can help you with that - NEW GSA members are always welcome!!! 

 

The Carleton North Boys Hockey Team will be hosting the Southern 

Victoria Vikings tonight at 7:30 PM at the Northern Carleton Civic 

Centre in Florenceville-Bristol.  

Choir and Sr. Band will rehearse tomorrow, Thursday, Jan. 8th!  Sr. 

Band will practice from 7:20-8:20am and Choir will rehearse from 

3:45-5:00pm 

 

There will be a yearbook meeting on Thursday during AP in C101 for 

all members involved in selling ads.  Please be sure to attend.   

 

SNOW BLAST 2014- If you would like to volunteer to help the Town of 

Florenceville- Bristol with their annual SNOW BLAST please pick up 

information and application forms at the office. 

 

LOST AND FOUND: 

SEVERAL RINGS, A WATCH AND AN EARRING HAVE BEEN TURNED INTO THE 

OFFICE. IF YOU ARE MISSING SOME JEWELLRY, PLEASE CHECK AT THE OFFICE. 



 

  


